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A Message from Colleen Matthews,
Executive Director

Dear Residents and Team Members,

As we close the chapter on 2024 and embrace the opportunities of 2025, I want 
to take a moment to reflect on the remarkable achievements of the past year. 
Together, we’ve celebrated milestones, welcomed new faces, and strengthened the 
vibrant community that makes Westminster Village so special.

From reaching $6 million in Independent Living sales to being recognized as one 
of Indiana’s top continuing care retirement communities by Newsweek, 2024 was 
a year of growth, success, and shared celebration. We also made significant strides 
in enhancing our campus infrastructure, ensuring comfort and security for all.

Looking ahead, 2025 promises to be an exciting year of innovation and progress. 
Your continued involvement, trust, and enthusiasm are what make Westminster 
Village thrive, and I’m excited for all we’ll achieve together in the year to come.

Don’t miss our Town Hall meeting! Westminster Village will be conducting 
three Town Hall meetings on Wednesday, February 5th. The leadership team 
will present a 2024 year in review and the next steps for 2025. These meetings are open to residents, their 
families, and team members. 

When: Wednesday, February 5th at 10 am, 2 pm, and 6 pm.
*We’re hosting three meetings to accommodate different schedules.
Please note that all three meetings will cover the same information, so you only need to attend one.
Where: Community Room at Westminster Village

Warm wishes,

Executive Director
Westminster Village
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Looking Back:
2024 in Review
2024 was a monumental year for Westminster Village Terre Haute. Together, we celebrated 
incredible milestones that highlighted the strength and vibrancy of our community:

Independent Living Success
3$6 million in sales

3Over 45 Independent Living sales

3Welcomed 26 new residents to apartments and 4 to villas.

3Thirteen residents also converted their contracts to life plans, ensuring long-term security 
      and care.

National Recognition
We were proud to have ranked #5 in 
Newsweek’s “Best Continuing Care Retirement 
Communities 2025” for Indiana, showcasing 
our commitment to excellence. Learn more 
about this award on our website!

Infrastructure Enhancements
We addressed critical projects, including major roof improvements and boiler circulator 
repairs, ensuring a safe and comfortable environment for all.

We couldn’t have achieved any of this without the trust, support, and active engagement of 
our residents and team members. Thank you for making 2024 a year to remember!



Looking Ahead:
What’s Next for 2025?
This year promises to be equally dynamic and exciting as we focus on growth, innovation, 
and community enhancement:

Upcoming Events
Join us for A Grand Piano Celebration on 
February 9, 2025, at 2 PM, featuring performances 
by Westminster Village, I.S.U. School of Music,
and Terre Haute Symphony Orchestra.

Stay tuned for new Independent Living promotions 
and referral rewards to expand our vibrant 
community.

Strategic Developments
Although our initial affiliation plans did not come to fruition, we remain 
committed to exploring opportunities to strengthen our community. With 
HMP’s guidance, updated marketing materials, and a structured timeline, 
we anticipate community tours beginning in March and a potential 
affiliation closing by late 2025.

Facility Enhancements
Continued focus on implementing recommendations from the Providence report to ensure 
our campus remains a top-tier destination for senior living.

Our leadership team is energized by the progress made and remains steadfast in building a 
brighter, more secure future for Westminster Village.

Your involvement, dedication, and enthusiasm are the heart of Westminster Village.
Together, we’ll make 2025 a year of growth, innovation, and cherished connections.



Celebrating
Success

At Westminster Village Terre Haute, we are deeply honored and grateful to have received 
110 referrals in 2024! This incredible support from our residents, families, and community 
partners means the world to us. Your trust and confidence in our care, vibrant lifestyle, and 
dedicated team inspire us every day. Thank you for being part of our journey and for helping 
us create a warm, welcoming home for so many.
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